
 

 

KINGSHURST VILLAGE CENTRE REGENERATION 
Planning Brief – Consultation 

 
Find out more about the proposals by attending a drop-in session at Kingshurst Library: 

• Monday 25th February 2019 from 2pm until 5pm 
• Thursday 7th March 2019 from 4pm until 8pm 

Building on previous work and consultation, a Planning Brief has been prepared to establish a 
deliverable scheme to bring forward the successful regeneration of the village centre. In 

particular it highlights and seeks to address issues identified with the previous draft scheme 
options, and updates the proposed development area to maximise capacity of the site to 

deliver a transformational and vibrant village centre. 
 

The scheme will provide new shops, medical and community facilities, with a new high street 
and better connections to the school and park. Based on the intervention needed an extended 
site area is proposed to maximise the opportunity for change, and we would like to hear your 

views.  
 

Details of the consultation, the consultation material and questionnaire will be available on 
the Solihull Council website from 18th February until 18th March. 

www.solihull.gov.uk/About-the-Council/partnerships/Kingshurst-Village-Centre-Regeneration  
  

To be kept up to date with the regeneration of Kingshurst please subscribe to our Stay 
Connected bulletin on the above web page. 

 
 


